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A Decision to Mentor  
 
The SEPA Chapter is offering to mentor its fellow chapters in 2001 and 2002. SEPA has set up an 
e-mail address to take questions from fellow APA chapter representatives, each of which will be 
answered by one or more chapter members. This will be an excellent resource for dealing with 
issues that can affect a chapter’s well being. Contact the SEPA Chapter at sepaapa@aol.com; 
they’d love to hear from you! 
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